
From: Durkay - CEO, Jocelyn <jocelyn.durkay@state.co.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 4:11 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Governmental Member Participation 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I have provided several comments to date on the value of governmental member participation in the 
code adoption process and will endeavor not to repeat myself significantly.  
 
The current voting process ensures equitable public sector participation in the code adoption process-- 
please do not dilute our perspective and our opportunity for input and development.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and happy new year, 
Jocelyn 
 

Jocelyn Durkay 

Senior Regulatory Analyst 
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